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letter to the membership for the committee appointment process 
 
 
Now that the Summer Board meeting and the Annual Business Meeting (ABM) have concluded, we 
would like to extend a warm welcome to incoming Region 5 Director Joel Nelson and express our 
gratitude to outgoing Director Lance Coit for his outstanding service to our organization. 
 
Looking ahead, one of our top priorities will be the (re)appointment of committee Chairs. This year, we 
will be placing Chairs for the following committees: Chaplain, Help-A-Knight, Bylaws, Quartermaster, 
and Nominations. We aim to start this process as outlined in SOG 1:05. Therefore, we kindly request that 
anyone interested in a position submit their Letters of Intent or resumes to the International Secretary by 
October 7th, 2025. If you are an incumbent, please send your materials to the International President by 
October 7th, 2025. 
 
 
 
 
 


